
 
Ref. No.: RGL/S&L/2022/62 
 
February 26, 2022 
 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  
Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1,  
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East),  
Mumbai - 400 051 

 
Sub.:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements), Regulations, 2015. 
 
Dear Sir 
 
This is with reference to our letter Ref. No.: RGL/S&L/2022/50 dated February 17, 2022, we would like 
to inform you that the Analyst / Investor Meeting scheduled on February 25, 2022 with ICICI Securities 
has been cancelled due to some exigencies. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Renaissance Global Limited 

 
G. M. Walavalkar                     
VP – Legal & Company Secretary 


